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Message From the Board
From Dreams to Miracles
By Edward McDonnell

Just like all parents, when my daughter Mandy was born her mother and I dreamed 
beautiful dreams for her. They were dreams of running and playing and dancing, of her first day 
at kindergarten, her senior prom, teaching her to drive and choosing the perfect college.

Sometimes even now—so many years later—her mother and I still remember those dreams 
and wish Mandy's life could have been different. We wish she could walk and talk and live her 
life without so much assistance. We wish that none of the wheelchairs lining the halls of Larc 
belonged to Mandy. But one does.

And sometimes—just once in a while—we still cry quiet tears over all that Mandy has missed.  
But in Mandy's joyful years at Larc we have learned a great lesson: Dreams are effortless, but 
miracles require hard work. The teachers and therapists at Larc are miracle workers. These 
special men and women with gifted hands and loving hearts labor brilliantly, quietly and without 
applause every single day.

Miracle workers know that it can take three years to get a child to utter her very first word. And 
they are not discouraged knowing that sometimes, even after all that work, the first word never 
comes. There isn't much glory in holding a child's hand around his spoon and guiding it to his 
mouth a thousand times, until finally he does it once by himself. And there are no curtain calls 
for the speech therapist when a little girl, for the first time, swallows a spoonful of food that 
hasn't been pureed. Miracles can be tedious. And even we parents too often forget to applaud.

Like all the other children and adults there, Mandy's life at Larc is miraculous. Each day she 
is greeted by teachers, therapists and classroom aides who love her unconditionally. And 
she loves them back. Then the miracle workers get to work teaching her mind, manipulating 
her body, and making her smile out loud. The miracle workers thrive on Mandy's smallest 
accomplishments, and never give up on her potential to achieve the next goal. They enrich her 
life beyond any dream we could have dreamed. Before Larc, we only knew about dreams; now 
we know about miracles.

The dreams were ours; the miracles are Mandy's. ■

Edward McDonnell is the father of a Larc student and the Chairman of the Larc School Board of Directors.  
This article, originally printed in 2010, is one of our favorites and is worth repeating. Well said, Ed!

Dreams are effortless, but miracles require hard work. ‘‘
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I have had the pleasure of being 
connected to Larc School since the early 
1990s. My company, Brown & Brown 
(formerly The Morrissey Agency and 
Commerce National Insurance), was 
brought on to assist the school with 
their insurance needs. However, what 
started as a business relationship became 
personal.

From the beginning, it was very clear 
that this was a special place with special 
people doing some very special things. 
Larc’s staff provides a high quality 
education and more to families with 
serious and unique needs. The bond that 
exists between the Larc staff and the 
families they serve is easy to see and feel, 
and is distinctive to Larc. At Larc, they are 
always asking, “How can we do more for 
these children?” 

The warm, caring, skilled environment 
Larc creates everyday touches anyone 
fortunate enough to visit the school—
and those of us at Brown & Brown are 
no exception. With an office staff of 35 
insurance professionals—each of us with 
families and children of our own—the 
business workday is always full. Yet each 
of us has come to know about Larc and 
find a way to personally contribute in 
some way.

These contributions take various forms of 
expression. More than 50 percent of the 
Brown & Brown team volunteers their 
time to help Larc prepare for the annual 
Bridge Run. This includes putting packets 
together for the race participants, helping 
on the day of the race, and, for the hearty, 
running in the 10K.

Larc’s Holiday Empty Stocking Program 
receives over 95 percent participation 
from our employees. Clothing, toys, and 
more are donated and gift wrapped for the 
Larc families who need a little help during 
the holidays.

At the annual “Help the Kids” golf outing 
we are given the opportunity to show 
our support by being a sponsor and 
participating in the tournament. 

Our strong belief in Larc School’s mission 
prompted us to reach out to some of the 
insurance companies who underwrite the 
Larc account. At our request, they have 
provided annual grants to Larc, which 
are matched by Brown & Brown, to help 
support the program.   

On a personal note, I have been blessed by 
my association with the Larc School and 
all of its components. My coworkers over 
the years have shared this appreciation 
for the goodness that is the basis of 
everything that Larc does. ■

Special Friend’s Perspective 
By Joseph Morrissey
Senior Vice President Wealth Management Financial Advisor, Brown & Brown

April 15, 2015 
Appreciation Breakfast

April 17, 2015 
Art Festival

June 5, 2015 
24th Annual “Help the Kids” 
Golf Tournament, at the 
Pennsauken Country Club

September, 2015 
Date TBD 
Young Lawyers Lobster Bake

November 1, 2015 
2015 Cooper Norcross Run 
the Bridge Presented by 
AmeriHealth New Jersey 
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‘‘ From the beginning 
of our business 
relationship with Larc, 
it was very clear to us 
that this was a special 
place with special 
people doing some 
very special things.

Larc School Parent Group 
Association Treats Staff  
To Lunch—Praise Was  
The Day’s Special
Hosted and served by volunteers 
from the Larc School Parent Group 
Association (LSPGA) to thank the 
entire staff of Larc School, the annual 
Staff Luncheon was held on Thursday, 
December 18th. L to r: Friend Joe 
Haro, Parent Claudine Colgan, Parent 
Elizabeth Dalzell, Grandparent Jolyne 
Dalzell, Parents Chris & Ralph Saraceno, 
and Parent Yvette Parker.

Most memorable at the luncheon were 
comments sent in from families when 
asked what they love about Larc School.

 �“You challenge and encourage our 
children to be the best they can 
possibly be!”

 �“You are the family our kids are with 
when they are away from us!”

 �“Your commitment, dedication, love 
and understanding makes all the 
difference in so many lives. We would 
be lost without all of you!”

 �“You make Larc School a community 
where our children truly belong!”

 �“Simply put, you are amazing! We 
can't thank you enough for giving 
your hearts to our children every day! 
How much you love and care about 
them shows on their faces every day 
when they come home to us.”

 �“Your hearts are full of compassion 
while your minds are loaded with 
creativity.”

 �“When the path gets bumpy, you find 
a way to pave it with love, kindness, 
and strength.”

 �“I wouldn't trust my daughter with 
anyone but family—and Larc staff is 
family.”

What could be more special?!
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Diamond Donor – $25,000 or more
Drugstore.com
Walgreens

Platinum – $10,000 to $24,999
Camden County Bar Foundation,  

5th Annual Young Lawyers Lobster Bake
Mr & Mrs Richard Hardenbergh
William G Rohrer Charitable Foundation

Gold – $2,500 to $9,999   
Mr & Mrs Thomas Heitzman
Knights of Columbus, Council 3532
Knights of Columbus, Council 6364
Pellegrino Auto Group
The Witches of East Greenwich

Silver – $500 to $2,499  
All Risk, Inc
Mr & Mrs Michael Ciarroccki
GlaxoSmithKline Matching Gift Program
Knights of Columbus, Council 3352
Knights of Columbus, Council 13259
Mr Les Marella
Mt Ephraim Chrysler Dodge
Voorhees Swim Club Board of Directors
Nicholas John Zangara Memorial Fund, Inc

Crystal – to $499
Bellmawr Lions Club
The Benevity Community Impact Fund
Mr Jeremy Bliven
Mr Gregory Brandley
Mr David Chojnacki & Family
Crescent Park VFW 9563 Ladies Auxiliary
Mr & Mrs Angelo DiCamillo
Mr Alexander DiCarlo
Mr & Mrs Jerry DiDomenico
FMC Good Government Program Matching Gift
Mr Joseph Forte, III
Ms Barbara Galda
Mr & Mrs Jasper Garagozzo
Mr Herman Greenberg
GSK Matching Gifts
Ms Ruth Gubernick
Mr & Mrs Gerard Iannelli & Family
Mr & Mrs Gerald Keegan
Mr Ian Leonard
Mr John Mackay
Mr & Mrs Sebastian Marino
Ms Maureen McMenamin
Mr & Mrs Mark Montemore
Norvatis Charitable Giving Campaign
Ms Kristin Nowell
Mr & Mrs Howard Page
Mr Eugene Palmarini
Mr & Mrs F Robert Perry
Mr & Mrs Francis Roddy
Mr Rudolph Rotter
Mr Paul Sakelaris
Subaru of America Matching Gift Foundation
Target Take Charge of Education
Mr & Mrs Ricardo Taylor
Mr Charles Warrington
Wells Fargo Community Support Campaign

In honor of Kevin Chew
	 Mrs Mary Chew

In honor of Gabrielle Colgan
	 Mr & Mrs Jeff Cofer
	 Ms Mildred Colgan
	 Mr & Mrs Doug Cullen
	 Mr & Mrs Monroe Gerhart
	 Mr & Mrs William Householder
	 Mr & Mrs John Howell
	 Mr & Mrs Eugene Mayhew
	 Ms Nanette Nichol
	 Mr & Mrs F Davis Pugh
	 Mr & Mrs Glenn Snook
	 Mr & Mrs Jeffrey Snook
	 Mr & Mrs Matthew Snook
	 Ms Connie Wilkinson

In honor of Marie Daly
	 Ms Anita Rothstein

In honor of Sarah Flomenberg
	 Mrs Sylvia Goldamn

In honor of Jack Furman
	 Mr & Mrs Samuel Kratchman

In honor of Madison Gates
	 Mr & Mrs Michael Coughlin
	 Ms Vickie Coughlin & Daniel Carr

In honor of Carol Parker Elbert
	 The Chaiken Family

In honor of Michael Heins
	 Mr George Glaesser, III
	 Mr & Mrs Edward Summers

In honor of Christopher Heitzman
	 The Mayher Family

In honor of Jayme Hershberger-Layman
	 Mr & Mrs Anthony Prizzi

In honor of Sophia Horiates
	 Mr & Mrs Jerry Kappatos

In honor of Addison Juelg
	 Mr & Mrs John Pullen 

In honor of Ryan Kruger
	 Mr & Mrs Thomas Lenweaver

In honor of Aidan Lavender
	 Mr & Mrs Thomas Lavender

In honor of Colin Leight, Jr
	 Mr & Mrs Howard Leight

In honor of Mary & John Lombardo
	 Ms Laura Palimeno

In honor of Amanda McDonnell
	 Mr Gary Tomar

In honor of Edward McDonnell
	 Ms Eileen Lish

In honor of Emily Meagher
	 Mr & Mrs Michael Johnson

In honor of Jamie Morone
	 The Glassman Family Foundation

In honor of Christopher Nelson
	 Mr & Mrs George Murray

In honor of the Norcross Family
	 Mr & Mrs Gene Stern

In honor of Brian Popso
	 Mr & Mrs James Hartshorne, Jr
	 Mr Robert Popso
	 Mr & Mrs Herbert Schaffer, Jr

In honor of Trevor Rodriguez
	 Mr & Mrs Ralph Swift

In honor of Linda Rohrer
	 Mr Edward McDonnell

In honor of Room 11 Students
	 Mr & Mrs John Russell

In honor of Room 15 Students
	 Ms Susan Hyland

In honor of Liesl Rumley
	 Ms Therese Barringer
	 Mr & Mrs Terence Brophy
	 Ms Barbara Dalzell
	 Mr & Mrs Robert Perkins
	 Mr Joseph Rocereto
	 Mr Richard Scarlett, Sr
	 Ms Ann Sheedy

In honor of Kelsey Seykot
	 Ms Laura Palimeno

In honor of Nicholas Sheply
	 Mr & Mrs Joseph Wolk

In honor of Andrew Smith
	 Mr Richard Raychert

In honor of Elizabeth Smith
	 Ms Laura Palimeno

In honor of Ronald Verrecchio
	 Mr & Mrs Jeff Cofer
	 Mr & Mrs Doug Cullen
	 Mr & Mrs Monroe Gerhart
	 Mr & Mrs William Householder
	 Mr & Mrs John Howell
	 Mr & Mrs Eugene Mayhew
	 Ms Nanette Nichol
	 Mr & Mrs F Davis Pugh
	 Mr & Mrs Glenn Snook
	 Mr & Mrs Jeffrey Snook
	 Mr & Mrs Matthew Snook
	 Mr & Mrs Lawrence Tooker, Jr
	 Ms Connie Wilkinson

O F  L A R C  S C H O O L

Larc School gratefully acknowledges these gifts from our caring friends 
— individuals, foundations, corporations — whose generosity makes 
it possible for Larc School to provide the very best for its students 
and their families. We extend our deepest gratitude to every donor.friends

When remembering those 
you love, remember Larc

Make a donation to Larc School – the 
perfect remembrance for all occasions:
birthdays, anniversaries, graduations, 
congratulations, and condolences.

Contributions may be sent to:
Larc School
1089 Creek Road
Bellmawr, NJ  08031

(Envelope enclosed) or donate  
online at www.larcschool.org



In honor of Darcie Waicus
	 Mr & Mrs Sheryll McGravey
	 Mr & Mrs Jay Petkov
	 Mr Paul Waicus

In honor of Jackson Waicus
	 Mr & Mrs Sheryll McGravey
	 Mr & Mrs Jay Petkov
	 Mr Paul Waicus

In honor of Susan Weiner
	 Mr & Mrs Marc Beresin
	 Mr & Mrs Edward Feldman
	 Ms Laura Glenn & Ms Marilyn Kates
	 Mr Edward McDonnell

In memory of Geraldine Doris Blackmon
	 Ms Kathleen McDonnell

In memory of Lamarr Burkert
	 Sheet Metal Workers' International 

Association, Local 19

In memory of Fred & Rose Cappello
	 Mr Frederick Cappello

In memory of Mildred Cavallo
	 Mr & Mrs Michael Procacci
	 Mr & Mrs Michael Procacci, Jr

In memory of  Frank Chew
	 Mrs Mary Chew

In memory of Vincent Cugini
	 Mr & Mrs Michael Camardo
	 Mr & Mrs Jim Cordo
	 Mr & Mrs Jack Croghan
	 Ms Kathryn Furey
	 GlaxoSmithKline Matching Gift Program
	 The Loman Company
	 Mr & Mrs Nicholas Luongo
	 Ms Valerie Penz-Tulay, Aramark 

  Refreshment Services
	 Mr & Mrs Edward Potts
	 Mr & Mrs Warren Rybak
	 Ms Laura Stahl
	 Mr & Mrs Richard Tancredi
	 Ms Susan Vondran
	 Mr & Mrs Michael Weyand

In memory of Frances Daley
	 Ms Elaine Hancock
	 Ms Susan Henshaw
	 Ms Diane Schurr & Schurr Truck Sales
	 Mr David Sheehan

In memory of Michael Daley
	 Ms Elaine Hancock
	 Mr & Mrs John Rutter
	 Mr David Sheehan

In memory of David DeAngelis
	 Mr Paul Ivins

In memory of Lillian Devins
	 Mr & Mrs Harry Flomenberg
	 Mr & Mrs Donald Steinberg
	 Ms Marlene Steinberg

In memory of Regina Feltman
	 Mr Arthur Feltman

In memory of Dan Gamble
	 Mr & Mrs William Boyle

In memory of Rhoda Haggard
	 Mr David Sheehan

In memory of Lauren Higgins
	 Mr Christopher Cushman
	 Mr & Mrs Frank Esposito
	 The Huber Family
	 Mr Edward McDonnell
	 Mr & Mrs William Wiler

In memory of Raymond Ksiazek
	 Mrs Kathleen Ksiazek

In memory of Kevin Larsen, Jr
	 Mr & Mrs Daniel Kelly
	 Mrs Patricia White

In memory of Wendell Leonard
	 Mrs Patricia White

In memory of E Frank Locke
	 Mr & Mrs George Furman

In memory of Edwin Lunn
	 Mrs Carolyn Lunn

In memory of Janice Medica
	 Mr J John Medica, Jr

In memory of Mr & Mrs Horace G Moeller
	 Mr & Mrs Matthew Moeller

In memory of Lorie Muraca
	 The Van Etten Charitable Account, 

  Fidelity Charitable
	 Gibbstown Swim Team,Triathlon
	 Mr Joseph Muraca and Family

In memory of Anthony Negro
	 Ms Marie Mansor

In memory of Dorothy Parker
	 Mr & Mrs John Parker

In memory of Patrick Pasternak
	 Mr & Mrs Ronald Sills

In memory of Bob Polis
	 Mr & Mrs Donald Steinberg

In memory of Frances Procacci
	 Mr & Mrs Michael Procacci, Jr

In memory of John Patrick Reilly, Sr
	 Ms Antonette Argentieri

In memory of Mary Rivard
	 Mr James Rivard

In memory of Gertrude Rosenwald
	 Mr & Mrs Harry Flomenberg

In memory of Loretta Rutter
	 Mr & Mrs Lawrence Carter
	 Mr & Mrs Walter Devine

In memory of Madeline Sammons
	 Mr & Mrs Everett Inman

In memory of Paul Seykot
	 Mr & Mrs William Bentliff
	 Mr & Mrs George Horne, IV
	 Mr & Mrs Philip Large
	 Mr & Mrs James Rogers
	 Mr Jeffrey Seykot
	 Mr David Sheehan

In memory of Claire Sheedy
	 Ms Ann Sheedy

In memory of Jerry Travaglia
	 Mr & Mrs Anthony Micciche

In memory of William Twyne
	 Ms Riletta Cream

In memory of Carol Valette
	 Ms Marie DiMatties

In memory of Kathy Wade
	 Mr Thomas Wade

In memory of Joel Weiner
	 Mr Carmelo Burgos
	 Mr & Mrs Larry Buxbaum
	 Mr Philip Gartlan
	 Dr Dorothy Van Horn

In memory of Theodore White, Sr
	 Mr & Mrs Daniel Kelly
	 Mrs Patricia White

In memory of Robert Winters
	 Ms Antonette Argentieri

In memory of Bruce Zeidman
	 Mr Edward Adleman & Ms Janice Smith
	 Mr Ira Beck
	 Mr & Mrs Carl Byck
	 Ms Melinda Chestnut
	 Clinical Informatics IT Department
	 Mr Donald Cofsky
	 Mr & Mrs Sam Coskey
	 Ms Judith Dallas
	 Drs Ian & Charles Driben
	 Mr & Mrs Richard Franken
	 Mr & Mrs Philip Garber
	 Ms Janelle Gendrano & Mr Matthew Steinhart
	 Healthcare Quality Strategies, Inc
	 Mr Michael Huber
	 Mr Steven Kawajiri
	 Kirby's Mill Staff
	 Mr & Mrs James Madden
	 Madden & Madden
	 Dr & Mrs Vincent McDermott, Jr
	 Mr & Mrs Steven Nisenfeld
	 The ITS Division at Northeast  

  Georgia Health System
	 Pasquarello Interiors
	 Petrella Phillips, LLP
	 Ms Cynthia Reutter
	 Mr & Mrs Frederick Schuck
	 Mr & Mrs David Seidenberg
	 Ms Joan Smith
	 Mr & Mrs Howard Sobel
	 Mr & Mrs Robert Thompson
	 Mr & Mrs Brian Turner

Listed above are contributions from July 1, 
2014 through December 31, 2014 . Please 
let us know if a name was omitted, and 
we’ll be sure to print it in our next issue.
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Lobsters Bring Love to Larc…  
And Dinner To Larc Friends And Family!

Everyone at the Camden County Bar Association’s Young Lawyer 
Committee (YLC) 5th Annual Lobster Bake had a delicious and lively time 
(except, of course, the lobsters)! Benefitting Larc School, the Bake was held at 
The Tap Room, in Westmont this past September, and raised more than $10,000.

Pictured right are: (left to right) Rachel Brekke, Young Lawyers Bake 
Committee Member; Kim Marino, Larc School Community Relations; Jim 
Rhodes, Larc School Board Member; Susan Weiner, Larc School Executive 
Director; Reggie Beckett, Larc School Board Member; Elizabeth Dalzell, Larc 
Parent; Jim Madden, Larc School Board Member; Cathy Mattson, Larc School 
Adult Program; Bethann Rogers Larc School Principal; Matt Rooney, Young 
Lawyers Lobster Bake Committee Chair; and Michele McCloskey, Larc School 
Educational Supervisor. ■

It only took one tour of the Larc 
School campus for Gerry Browne to 
appreciate the incredible opportunities 
that are available to children and families 
at this unique place. Shortly thereafter, 
Mr. Browne began contributing to the 
annual golf outing and bridge run.

As was perfectly summed up in the fall 
newsletter, “Gerry was a giver not a taker, 
and a good friend of Larc School,” said 
Larc Board Member Jim Madden. “A man 
of substance, Gerry was truly one of a 
kind.”

Following Gerry Browne’s untimely 
passing in 2012, family and friends 
were empowered by his philanthropy, 
generosity, and humanitarianism. Like 
Mr. Browne, they wanted to perpetuate a 
tradition of giving.

“In addition to continuing to support the 
Larc School annual bridge run and golf 
events, we will begin a new chapter in 
2015 that will illustrate the impact Larc 
School had on Gerry Browne,” said his 
son, Jeffrey Browne. “An annual gift will 
be given in remembrance of my father that 
will testify to the devotion he had to Larc 
School.”

“Gerry was a very special friend of ours,” 
explained Larc School Executive Director 
Susan Weiner. “He really understood 
who we are and what we do here, and he 
did everything he could to support Larc 
School and our families. This annual 
gift is a fitting tribute to Gerry and truly 
embodies his passion for Larc’s kids.” 

Each year, the donation in memory of 
Gerald Browne will be used for something 
that will enhance the quality of learning 
and experience for all Larc students. This 
year the donation will be used to update 
the school’s sensory room and sensory 
gym. These areas provide a unique 
opportunity for multi-sensory experiences 
that help calm, soothe, or stimulate 
actions and behaviors, and promote 
readiness for learning. 

Gerry Browne never forgot where he 
came from and those who provided him 
opportunities to succeed.

He took great pleasure in helping the 
youth, whether it was on the court 

coaching the Sacred Heart of Camden 7th  
and 8th  grade basketball team, coaching 
local travel teams, or furthering the Larc 
School mission. Although Gerry Browne 
is no longer with us, his memory will 
never be forgotten. With the annual Gerald 
Browne donation, his mission at Larc 
School will continue to touch the lives of 
others.

Thank you to Larc's Occupational Therapy 
Department and the Assistive Technology 
Assistant for all the research and hard  
work they put into equipping these two 
sensory areas. ■
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An annual gift to Larc School donated in 
memory of Larc Friend and ardent supporter, 
Gerald Browne (above), will help perpetuate 
Mr. Browne’s tradition of giving. 
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An annual gift 
will be given in 
remembrance of 
my father that 
will testify to the 
devotion he had to 
Larc School.

‘‘

Creating a Legacy of Giving



Three Cheers for  
the Cheerleaders!
Cheerleaders enthusiastically acknowledge and 
support their friends, family, and/or teams. Larc School has 
many such cheerleaders who support Larc in various remarkable 
ways. Mike Wolfe is one such cheerleader whose unflagging 
support, especially during the Run, has earned him heartfelt 
cheers from the entire Larc family.

Mike Wolfe first became acquainted with Larc School in 2002 
when he was with Lincoln Financial, working with Larc’s 401K 
plan. “That’s when I first met Executive Director Susan Weiner 
and took an interest in Larc other than a business client,” said 
Mr. Wolfe. “Susan knows all of the students by name, and her 
enthusiasm is infectious. Her passion for the children and school 
is what stood out for me, and why I wanted to help.

“The leadership Susan provides is excellent. She transformed 
the school into something really special, and I realized just how 
special that type of environment must be for the children and 
their families,” he said. “I feel that working at Larc must provide 
some of the most challenging yet some of the best days of the 
employees’ lives.”

While working with Larc, Mr. Wolfe was also coaching girls’ 
basketball at Haddonfield High School, and in 2005 he decided 
to bring 10 to 15 players to the Run to work as volunteers. “As 
a coach, I felt it was important that players give back to the 
community—in this case, to Larc School,” Mr. Wolfe said.

Although Mike Wolfe no longer works with Larc on a professional 
basis—he is now employed by GlaxoSmithKline (GSK) as Director 
of Channel Strategy, in Philadelphia—he continues to be an 
important volunteer at Larc.

At GSK, Mr. Wolfe met and married Nicole Sepcie, who shared 
his passion for coaching. By 2007 he no longer coached the 
basketball team, but he had replacement volunteers for the 
Run—25-30 cheerleaders from Ridley High School, where Nicole 
Wolfe is the head cheerleading coach!

Mike and Nicole Wolfe not only enlist the cheerleaders as Larc 
School volunteers each year to assist with the children’s run 
and cheer runners on at the finish line, but Mr. Wolfe has turned 
to his colleagues at GSK. “At work we have Orange Day. That’s 
when employees take a day from work and volunteer. I bring my 
team of eight people to Larc, where we take out the trash, clean 
lights, and do whatever is needed,” said Mr. Wolfe. “I only wish 
that the school would be in session when we go so I could show 
my colleagues what goes on in those classrooms … the difference 
Larc makes in the lives of these children.”

Larc School appreciates the difference Mike Wolfe makes in 
the lives of the entire Larc family, and offers a spirited Hip! Hip! 
Hoorah! for his many years of cheerleading for Larc. ■

I feel that working at Larc 
must provide some of the most 
challenging and some of the best 
days of the employees’ lives.

‘‘

Please like us on facebook/runthebridge to keep in touch for the 2015 event. 11.1.15

Nicole Wolfe, far left, with Ridley High School Cheerleaders—Rah! Rah! Rah!

�The first male 
10K runner crosses 
the finish line! 

�Larc Student Darcie 
hands first place 
female 10K medal 
to the winner at 
the finish line.



Naming Sponsor
Cooper University Health Care
The Norcross Foundation

Presenting Sponsor
AmeriHealth New Jersey

Hosts
Camden Riversharks
Delaware River Port Authority/PATCO
Rutgers-Camden

Planning Partners
Camden County
Haddonfield Running Co

Refreshment Sponsor
Brown's Family Shop Rite

Media Sponsor
Interstate General Media	

Prize Sponsors	
Drugstore.com	
The Campaign Group, Inc 
The Michaels Organization
Whitesell Construction Co

Finish Line Sponsors
AT&T	
Brown & Connery LLP
Gary F. Gardner
Identity Gear
PHL17
Verizon/NJ SHARES

Clock Sponsors
Camden County Dept. of 

Corrections PBA Local #351
CME Benefits Consulting	
Gibbons PC
Hardenbergh Insurance Group
Merrill Lynch
Normandy Real Estate Partners	
Ravitz Family Foundation	

Gold Sponsors
All Risk, Inc
Beach, Greenwald & Lampitt	
Bernard & Shirlee Brown	
Carpenters Local Union #255	
Center for Family Guidance, PC	
Coriell Institute for Medical Research
Falasca Mechanical, Inc	
French & Parrello Associates, PA
Holman Automotive Group, Inc	
Holt Logistics Corp.	
Horizon Services, Inc	
IUPAT District Council 711	
Joseph M. Sanzari, Inc	
KMS Development Partners	
KPS Charitable Foundation	
Lexington Insurance	
Meridian Property Services 	
Mount Construction Company Inc
NFI
PREIT
PSE&G
Parker McCay PA
Pellegrino Auto Group

Plumbers & Steamfitters 
Union Local #322

Ragone, Lacatena, Fairchild & Beppel PC
Rotary Club of Runnemede, 

Bellmawr & Glendora
SBARs/Domenica Foundation
Senior Care Centers of America	
Stradley Ronon Stevens & Young LLP
The John F. Scarpa Foundation	

Silver Sponsors
A+ Letter Service, Inc
AE Litho Offset Printers, Inc
Andres & Berger, PC
Avista Healthcare
Bowman & Company LLP
Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP
Carr & Duff Inc
City of Bayonne
Comcast
Conifer Realty
Continuum Health Alliance
Cozen O'Connor, PC
DiMeglio Septic
Easton Coach Company
Holcomb Bus Service
Jack Robinson Waste Disposal
Kulzer & DiPadova, PA
LIVE Nation
M & C Insurance Agency, Inc
Madden & Madden, PA
Mechanical Contractors 

Association of NJ, Inc
Melitta USA
Rowan University
Sign Pros
Susquehanna Bank
The Bannett Group, Ltd
Tile, Marble & Terrazzo 

Local Union No. 7
Title America

Bronze Sponsors
Caffe Aldo Lamberti
Charles Marandino LLC
Conner Strong & Buckelew
Construction & General 

Laborers' Local #172
Cooper Pain Management
David A. Capozzi, Esq
Dembo & Saldutti LLP
Designer T's Inc
Gardner Funeral Home
Generosa Grana & Bill Van Decker
Greyhawk
Insulators Local 14
Iron Workers Local #399
Laborers Local 77
Maley & Associates
Patricia Egan-Jones, Surrogate
Paul's Custom Awards & Trophies
Pietras Saracino Smith & Meeks, LLP
Platt Memorial Chapels, Inc
Remington & Vernick Engineers, Inc
RP Consulting, LLC 
Sand Dollar Real Estate
Sean Kennedy

Shimberg & Friel PC
Teamsters Local 97
Vijay Rajput, MD
Vitarelli's

Supporters
Alaimo Group
Alloy Silverstein
Battleship New Jersey
Building & Construction 

Trades Dept, AFL-CIO
Cozen O’Connor
DeCotis, Fitzpatrick & Cole, LLP
DePaul Group
Designer T’s
Education & Health Centers 

of America, Inc
Friends of Assembly Speaker Roberts
Healthcare Institute of NJ
Home Depot, Deptford
Jessco Construction 
Knaup & Associates, LTD
Mercer Gasket & Shim
NJM Insurance Group
Pepco Manufacturing Co
Ray Angelini, Inc
Salem County Democratic Committee
Sokol, Behot & Fiorenzo
T&M Associates

Individual Supporters
Mr Patrick Abusi
Mr Richard Altieri
Peter Amenta, MD, PhD
Mr Ross Angilella
Mr Michael Avalone
Mr Gregory Brandley
Mr Joseph Campbell
Ms Margaret Chinchillo
Mr Alexander Colalillo, Sr
Joseph Corbo, Jr, Esq
Hon Riletta Cream
Ms Susan Croll
Ms Laurelle Cummings
Mrs Fran Delgado
Mr James Deutsch 
Mr Eric Dezii
Mr Louis DiAngelo
Mr Joseph DiBella
Mr & Mrs Edward Dion
Ms Mary DiSabato 
Ms Mary Louise Doner
Mr Lawrence Downes
Mr Martin Fallaro
Ms Carol Fario
Mr John Gallagher
Ms Mary Gamon
Ms Carol Gaskill
Mr Harvey Getzoff
Mr Phil Glick
Mr David Grubb
Mr Vahan Gureghian
Mr Robert Hall
Ms Linda Harrison
Ms Melissa Holliday
Mr Joseph Hrubash
Ms Susan Hudson
Mr & Mrs Mark Jones

Dr Josesph Juliano
Mr Thomas Kammer
Ms Linda Kassekert
Ms Irene Klein
Pauline Kontomanolis, CPA
Mr Philip Koren
Ms Jill Lawlor
Mr & Mrs Stephen Lazovitz
Ms Susan Bass Levin
Kerry Lickfield
Mr Ira Lubert
Mr Frank Lynch
Mr James Lynch
Ms Carole Mack
Mr & Mrs Michael Maitland
Mr Michael Mannering
Ms Lynn Martin
Mr Arthur McDonald
Ms Mary Jo McWilliams
Mr Glenn Mekles
Mr Henry Milgram
Mr Joseph Muniz
Mr John Muscella
Mr Duane Myers
Mr Thomas Nolan
John Norcross, PhD
Ms Rose Patterson
Mr William Payne
Ms Phyllis Pearl
Mr Glenn Prince
Mr Stanley Pustilnick
Mr Thomas Quackenbush
Jayashree Raman
Hon & Mrs Joseph Ripa
Hon Joseph Roberts, Jr
Mr Paul Sakelaris
Dr Robert Saporito
Mr & Mrs Anthony Saraceni
Mr Ken Schatz
Mr Frederick Schuck
Mr & Mrs William Smith
Ms Judith Smoller
Mr David Spector
Dr Gary Stahl
Mr Bradford Stokes
Ms Vicki Stropes
Mr James Sullivan, Jr
Ms Linda Szcaesniewski
Ms Geraldine Tabako
Mr Gary Taffett
Hon Rick Taylor
Mr Gary Tomar
Mr Steven Toub
Mr Terrence Tracy
Ms Helen Troxell
Dr & Mrs Edward Viner
Mr Franz Wagner
Ms Barbara A Wallace
Mr & Mrs Robert Weil
Ms Bonnie Wideman
Ms Dolores Widman
Mr Guydon Wiegand
Hon Gilbert Wilson
Mr & Mrs Arthur Winkler
Ms Alexis Wolfson
Mr W Kirk Wycoff

Larc School sincerely thanks the supporters of the 2014 Cooper Norcross Run the Bridge presented by AmeriHealth New Jersey

>>  �2014 Run the Bridge   
The day was very cold … and very windy, with gusts up to 40 mph! But while the wind 
was fierce, equally so were our sponsors, supporters, participants, and volunteers for the 
2014 Cooper Norcross Run the Bridge Event Presented by AmeriHealth New Jersey. 
More than 4,000 people pre-registered for the November 2nd bridge run. As always, the 
event was a resounding success—if a little wind-blown—so everyone felt like a winner! 
 
Please like us on facebook/runthebridge to keep in touch for the 2015 event!

 
facebook/runthebridge 	 www.runthebridge.org
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Larc School’s Favorite Santas
What could be better than a visit from Santa Claus? Three Santas! Ho! Ho! Ho!

Every year around Christmas, Larc’s three favorite Santas visit our children, bearing 
cheerful tidings and treasured holiday gifts. Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!  ■

Amanda Pellegrino (left) and her father, long time 
Larc supporter Santa Mark Pellegrino, visit Larc 
classrooms with Executive Director Susan Weiner.

Larc Student Ayo checks out the Santa from the 
Camden County Department of Corrections  
PBA Local #351.

With Happy Holiday smiles, Larc Student 
James buddies up with our Harcourt Santa.


